
A Welcome to A Congregation
We’re happy to announce that the Lebanon Church of Christ in 

Lebanon, Virginia is now our overseeing congregation!

We welcome the Lebanon Church of Christ as a coworker to Truth For The World. This 
congregation and its elders are now serving as our overseeing congregation.

The Lebanon Church of Christ is a scripturally-sound congregation that has been in 
existence since 1960. It is a loving group of people that has exhibited their interest in global 
evangelism even before joining Truth For The World. Their international involvement has 
included teaching people and training ministers in Africa.

The joining forces of Truth For The World and the Lebanon Church of Christ is expected 
to be a mutually-beneficial situation. While the Lebanon Church of Christ will oversee and 
promote Truth For The World, Truth For The World will utilize its talent and materials to 
offer and develop materials to aid Lebanon in its evangelism, whether domestic or abroad.

We’re grateful to the Lebanon Church of Christ for agreeing to oversee this important work 
of spreading the word of the Bible to as many nations as we can. We look forward to a long 
and mutually-beneficial association.

We offer our thanks and good wishes to the Bethel Springs Church of Christ in Bethel 
Springs, Tennessee. Thank you for supporting us these last few years and we wish you much 
fruit as you go forth and sow the seed in your area of the world.

Budget Time For Many
Thank you for working with us at Truth For The World in 2023. We hope that you are 

encouraged by the good news being spread around the world. We are growing in opportunities 
and in reaching people. For example, the number of users to our website has exploded! We 
have reached 54,000 users so far this year, compared to 38,000 users in all of 2022. Please 
remember us in your budget and stay tuned for even more exciting news in 2024!

As we work on our budget, we are still running a deficit, but are making progress in 
eliminating it. We hope to be on a balanced budget within 2024.



(More) Free Ways to Spread the Word
In our last newsletter we mentioned ways you can help spread the word about 
Truth For The World that won’t even cost you a dime! Here’s some more.

Be the Missing Link

Some congregations have 
websites that list links to other 
websites offering Bible resources. 
Please consider putting a 
link to Truth For The World 
(truthfortheworld.org) and Truth 
For The World Bible College 
(truthfortheworld.education) 
on your congregation’s website. 
You can be the missing link 
that connects new users to our 
website. So far in 2023, we have 
had about 765 users come to our 

website through referral links. Those searching for the truth can find your website and Truth 
For The World online!

Share the Media

When you view an audio or video program on our website, 
there will be a share button underneath the media window. 
Click the share button to share an educational program 
with someone. Your options include sharing on Facebook, 
Twitter, emailing or posting the link, or even embedding the 
media in your own website.

Share a message to the world that they need to hear today!

Did you know? Truth For The World has reached people from about 
194 countries/territories with our website so far this year.

www.truthfortheworld.org
www.truthfortheworld.education

www.truthfortheworld.tv
www.laverdadparaelmundo.org


